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PAS/lcm         6th December 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Nursery children,  

In the light of the storm forecast for tomorrow and possibly parts of Wednesday, we 
have taken the decision to re-arrange the Nursery Nativities. 
 
Nursery Nativity in the Forest School.   
 

NEW  Nativity Thursday 9th December 2:15 pm (all 
children may go home after their performance, once we have them changed) 

 
 
NBW  Nativity Monday 13th December 10.15am  

 
I apologise for the inconvenience but feel it is in the best interests of the children to do 
this. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. I am sure you will be delighted with the 
Forest School Nativity. Wrap up warm!  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs. P.A. Speed 

 

Headteacher 
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